
School of Education Collaborate Learning Studio
Located in 3212 Centennial (Mike Skemp)

As part of UW-La Crosse’s commitment to supporting
student success through technology, the School of
Education has implemented a Collaborative Learning
Studio. 

This space provides UWL with the ability to train the
teachers of tomorrow with state-of-the art tools. The
studio brings educators together to transform the
educational process, innovate with technology, and
engage students.


